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After School Club—‘Friday Funhouse’ 

This week our Year 6 children have kindly given over 

their Friday fundraising club to the Macmillan World’s 

Biggest Coffee ‘Morning’.  

Please come along to support the children in raising as 

much as possible for this worthy cause. 

Refreshments and cakes will be available from 3:15-4pm in Kiberick 

and Kiberick 2 class. Bring a friend! All proceed from this will be do-

nated to Macmillan Cancer Support. 

Please can any donations of cakes be left at the 

school office on Friday morning. 

In addition the Year 6 children will sell a small selection of 

sweets, the proceeds of which they would also like to donate to 

Macmillan. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 



Thank you to everyone that has 

made  payments on Parentpay 

towards the swimming. Some 

parents/carers making weekly 

contributions have experienced issues making 

more than 2 payments. 

We have set up a secondary trip payment 

‘Swimming partial payments’ for you to continue 

making payments in instalments on a weekly basis. 

If you prefer to pay in one lump sum you can 

choose either of the swimming payment methods. 

Please speak to the school office if you have any 

problems with making payments on Parentpay. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Veryan Sports News 

 

Swimming Award 

Our swimming award this week goes to Owen Mitchell. 

Owen improved in his own swimming this week, but also support-

ed and helped others in the pool. Well done Owen! 
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Carne Class: Ben Duce  - for showing great per-

severance. 

Pendower Class: Sylvie Trounce—for demon-

strating a great level of empathy in helping oth-

ers. 

Kiberick Class: Thomas Edwards—for being polite 

Reminder: The PFA annual general meeting will take place on Thursday 27th 

September in Kiberick2 class from 3:15pm. 

Everyone is welcome to attend and the PFA would be delighted to welcome 

new faces and support in raising funds and offering exciting experiences for 

our children. If you can’t make the meeting but would like to help please con-

tact the PFA at : veryanschoolpfa@hotmail.com  




